
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

We are so excited to be your 

teachers this year! We believe 

in trying your best and working 

hard, whilst having lots of fun 

too! We have many wonderful 

topics lined up for you 

including Victorian Britain and 

Rainforests!  

Enjoy your summer holidays! 

 

Meet Mrs Bateman … 

Hello everyone! I feel lucky that I know most of you 

already so I am really looking forward to teaching you 

again! 

My rules: Try your very hardest and be the 

best person you can be! I really enjoy 

spending time with my sons, Jack and William 

playing football, cricket, walking and reading! 

Have a fabulous summer holiday and see you 

in September! 

 
Meet Mrs Latto … 

Hello new Year 6! I am certainly very excited to be 

teaching in the best year of primary school with 

Mrs Fawcitt, Mrs Bateman and Miss Patchett 

again. I will be seeing you all on Thursdays and 

Fridays.  

I am delighted that I get to enjoy your last year 

of primary school with you. We will learn lots, 

develop the skills to see you off onto your 

secondary school adventure and some of you might 

even end the year taller than me! 

All I ask is that you always do your best and I will support you all the way! 

(Knowledge of Doctor Who, Star Wars and Lord of the Rings will win you 

extra brownie points!) 

 

Meet Mrs Fawcitt …… 

Hello! I’m Mrs Fawcitt and will be teaching 6FL with my 

partner in crime ‘Mrs Latto’. I will be in class on Mondays, 

Tuesday and Wednesdays.  

I love a fun, tidy and hard working classroom 

with lots of laughter too!  Some of my top past 

times are horse riding, paddle boarding and 

exploring new places.  Looking forward to 

seeing you all in September!  

Meet Miss Patchett … 

A big HELLO to my new class 6JP! As you 

all know I am very dramatic and you will 

see this in my lessons. I will expect you 

to show kindness to each other and good 

manners. I like a very tidy classroom, so 

we will work together to achieve this.  

 

I love dogs and I am also a great Kylie Minogue fan and I have 

been to many of her concerts. Look forward to seeing you in 

September! 

 

I hope you will be proud to be in 6JP! 

 


